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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Within Year 7 pupils only sit formal examinations within the core subjects of English, Maths and Science.  
These written examinations will take place in the main hall on Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st February 
2018. 

 Period 1 Period 3 

Tuesday 20th February Maths English 

Wednesday 21st February Science  

 

These exams form part of our assessment programme.  Although written exams do not take place in the 
non-core subjects, each pupil will be assessed regularly through both formal and informal means.  Each 
pupil will complete levelled assessments in each subject during Year 7.  The results are recorded and 
discussed with pupils.  Teachers then use these results to set targets for improvement for each pupil. 

We value your support in helping your child prepare for these exams and ensuring that they come to 
school on these days with all of the equipment needed. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Head of Year 7, Mrs Carmichael. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss L Kirkbright 

Assistant Principal 
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